
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

 
Planning Commission 

 
MEETING CANCELLATION AS FOLLOWS: 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission Regular Meeting and Public 
Hearing for Thursday, April 2, 2020, 6:30 – 8:30 P.M. has been CANCELED. 
 
Additional information about this meeting may be obtained by contacting Jaclyn 
Montanana at jmontanana@sammamish.us or via telephone at (425) 295-0500. 


